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The pollution of the environment and food sources by
pollutants of emerging concern remains a challenge for
the world population. This is due to the presence of such
pollutants in the environment and various food sources
resulting in ecotoxicological risks to aquatic systems
and the organisms that rely on such ecosystems for
survival. Notably, most developing countries do not have
proper protocols on the quality of domestic and
industrial effluents, resulting in important pollutants
being released into the environment. In this regard,
there is the potential that huge amounts of important
pollutants are being released into the environment, yet
data on their presence is still limited. The current
Special Issue seeks to invite submissions on research
that reports on monitoring and ecotoxicological risk
assessments of pollutants of emerging concern in the
environment and food sources. The Special Issue will
consider research and review papers on pollutants, with
a special emphasis on the monitoring of pharmaceutical
pollutants and personal care products, and conducting
trace metal analyses in environments and food sources.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of
the ever increasing number of subfields being created.
This open access journal Applied Sciences has been
started to link these subfields, so researchers can cut
through the forest and see the surrounding, or quite
distant fields and subfields to help develop his/her own
research even further with the aid of this multi-
dimensional network.
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